Safeguarding weekly email- Waiting Room
Sent 05 May 2021 11:00
Dear Parent/Carer,
Please see below a link to a wide range of family support agencies listed in the 'Waiting Room' directory. The website aims to direct families to a wide range of support available in Birmingham for families impacted by COVID-19. 
https://the-waitingroom.org/sf#block
 
Kind regards
Hillcrest School

